REPORT OF THE INDUSTRY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE OF FPTA UPTO 22.12.22

At the outset, I would like to thank our President Shri Aseem Bordia for having given me the opportunity to be the Convener of the Industry Affairs Committee.
As sub committee was formed with the concurrence of the following members:

Shri Deepak Mittal

Shri Raghav Kothari

Shri B R Rao

Shri Aashish Bandi

Shri Dipesh Laddha

The following activities have been carried out by our committee till date:

1. We had an interaction with the members of the Indian Agro  and Recycled Mills Association on 24th November 2022 at the Chennai Trade Centre on the sidelines of PAPEREX SOUTH. FPTA President Shri Aseem Bordia and Past Presidents Shri A. Natesan and Shri C. Balasubramanian, Shri B R Rao and self along with a few members of MPMA represented FPTA.  Matters pertaining to the impact of the plastic ban, volatility in prices, servicing orders at the rates at which they were booked, standardization of sizes were the main points of discussions.
2. A webinar titled " Current Market Scenario - Trade and Industry Perspective" was organized on 18.12.22.  From the Trade Perspective we had 2 of our own members, Shri Sandeep Bhargav and Shri Dipesh Laddha who made a detailed and scientific presentation and from the industry perspective we had Shri RK Bhandari, JMD of Satia Industries Ltd., It is proud moment for FPTA as Shri RK Bhandari during his presentation appreciated FPTA and the earlier speakers from the Trade for their in-depth knowledge.  Further in his speech he said that the knowledge of the traders was better than that of the Industry!! This webinar was an outstanding success as it attracted over 200 registrations.
3. The process of collection of data of paper mills has just started.  A Google form will be circulated shortly.  It is requested that all the Affiliate associations motivate their members to get the maximum possible data through the dealers of the various paper mills. It was also suggested for judging the awards, the active participation in this activity would be considered.

OTHER ACTIVITITES LINED UP FOR THE YEAR:

1. We shall be having two more webinars on the topic of relevance.  The speakers will be mostly from our Trade wherever possible.

2.  We are in discussions with Seshasayee Paper and Boards Ltd., to conduct the 15th Short Term course on Pulp and Paper.  We have proposed the third or fourth week of January 23, however we are yet to get their confirmation.
3.  We are planning for a monthly e-bulletin on the industry happenings.  Shri Deepak Mittal will be compiling this e bulletin and it is proposed to be circulated widely amongst the Trade and Industry.

4. Wherever possible, we shall meet with the representatives of Industry associations and express the view of the Trade irrespective of the outcome of such meetings.

5. We welcome suggestions from all of  you to give more useful and meaningful programmes for our members.

Shri. A. Annamalai (Venkat)

Convener, Industry Affairs Committee

